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Luach

Upcoming Events

Friday, May 24
   Candlelighting Time: 7:53PM

Shabbos, May 25
Shabbos Behar

Hot Lunch

Tuesday, May 28: Bagel with Spreads

Wednesday, May 29: Chicken Fingers

Thursday, May 30: Lag B'Omer Lunch

Friday, May 31: Pizza

Sunday, May 26 - Monday, May 27
No School - Lag B'Omer, Memorial Day 
Weekend

Thursday, May 30
Lag B'Omer Trip & BBQ 1st-8th Grade4th Grade Girls Tehillim Siyum

YEDIOT

Board of Director 
Nominations

Arie Crown is now accepting 
nominations for the 24-25

Board of Directors. 

Please email any nominations 
to smedow@ariecrown.org. 

Thank you.

On Sunday, the 4th Grade girls celebrated a Siyum on Sefer Tehillim 
with their mothers and grandmothers. They sang and presented in 
such a beautiful way. A delicious breakfast followed the presentation. 
Thank you to Mrs. Babad and Mrs. Biala for directing this meaningful 
program.
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1st Grade Girls News

4th Grade Girls News

Mrs. D’s fourth grade girls took THEIR quizzes on properly using “their, there, and they’re.” THEY’RE getting so 
good at it! THERE will be plenty of practice and accountability of this skill.

The first grade girls (Morah Steinfeld and Morah Atlas's class) celebrated the completion of their green reader. 
Green treats (including healthy grapes) were enjoyed by all! We continue to sharpen our reading skills as we 
daven from our Siddur, learn from our beginner's Chumash and work in our Ivrit workbook. Mazel Tov!
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3rd Grade Girls Birchas Yaakov

1st Grade Emily Oaks Field Trips
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3rd Grade Wendella Boat Ride

5th Grade Girls News

This week was a big week for the 5th grade girls. In 
Mrs. Schur's class we had our last Mivchan Milim and 
our last Navi test. In Mrs. Turoff's class we continued 
to learn new Rashis. In Mrs. Spiliopoulous's and Mrs. 
Kalish's class we went to the Shedd Aquarium!  The 
girls saw a 3D movie about penguins and saw most of 
the exhibits. We had a big week! Good Shabbos!
By Abigail Kleinerman and Nava Weil 
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1st and 2nd Grade News by Morah Matanky

6th Grade Girls News

On Yom Ha’atzmaut, our First and Second Graders made their annual trip together to “Israel” to tour the 
country. They came well equipped—each student with their own Teudat Zehut (identity card) that they had 
filled out before coming, a lanyard and I.D. badge, and a bag for all their souvenirs. They traveled all the way up 
north to Tzefat where they made stained glass pictures in the art colony and down to Eilat, where they visited 
the underground aquarium and each got a “fish”. They visited Haifa for a boat race, Tel Aviv to dig in the sand 
at the beach and practice their Hebrew,  and  Yerushalayim. At the Kotel they wrote notes with their special 
Tefillot. At the Knesset they played a special tic tac toe game and were given a big Semel HaMedina magnet. At 
the Hebrew Museum in Yerushalayim,they toured the museum and “gift store” and helped make a banner that 
says Am Yisrael Chai! Of course a trip to Eretz Yisrael would not be complete without visiting Kever Rachel and 
Ma’arat HaMachpelah! When the “tourists” got hot and thirsty, they stopped at the “Kiosk” for a drink and a pair 
of sunglasses to protect their eyes from the sun. At Neot Kedumim, the tourists did a Shivat HaMinim puzzle 
and received stickers of some of Israel’s beautiful flowers. Latrun, where there is an Israeli Tank Memorial, was 
another stop that cannot be missed on a trip to “Israel.”  The Yeladim ran through an obstacle course there and 
received dog tags.They stopped at the “Doar” (post office) and were given maps of Israel keychains and also 
at a Ta Tzilum (photo booth) where they were able to take a souvenir picture. The Yeladim made a special stop 
this year at Kibbutz Saad, a religious Kibbutz located right near the Gaza border, which Baruch Hashem was 
saved on October 7th. The Arie Crown tourists had a wonderful visit to “Eretz Yisrael” and we all hope that soon 
the war will be over and the hostages will all come home.
 
Thank you to:
*Rabbi Cohen’s, Rabbi Goykhman’s and Rabbi Sherman’s eighth grade boys 
for being the “Tour Guides”.
*Morah Grinblatt, Adira Isenberg, Kaylie Isenberg, Libby Stein,
and Rayli Stein for setting up after school on Monday.
*Adira Isenberg and Nili Heifitz for coming to school on Sunday 
to put up posters.
*Morah Richtman for her organization and help in cleaning up.
*Shoshie Neikrug for her computer work.
*Morah Bleichman and the 5th Grade girls for allowing us to use 
their beautiful and special sign to remember the hostages.
*Martin and Gabriel for setting up the tables.
*All the 1st and 2nd grade Morot for their help in bringing their 
students on this special “trip”.
*And a special thank you to the Administration for encouraging 
and allowing us to do this special program every year.   

6th grade final art appreciation of the year with Mrs. Garden!
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8th Grade Washington D.C Trips
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7th Grade Springfield Trips

The 7th grade boys and girls visited Springfield, IL this week. Both groups went to the Abraham Lincoln 
Museum, State Capital and got to see the House of Representatives in session, Lincoln's home, Lincoln's Tomb 
and of course the amazing gift shop. The boys got an extra bonus by bumping into and taking a picture with 
Governor Pritzker.
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5th Grade Trips to the Shedd Aquarium

Girls Running Club

7th Grade Boys News

The 7th grade Mishmar finished Gemara Makkos!
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Community Announcements

Pesach Food Drive News by Mrs. Matanky

*Girls going into grades 7-9 are invited to join the Walder Science Beginning of Summer Girls STEM Camp for amazing 
activities and field trips. Design beautiful projects with laser cutting, study woodshop basics, explore engineering 
challenges, learn to analyze river quality & prairie species, practice photography, use advanced telescopes for an intro to 
astronomy, and more! June 24 to July 11, Monday through Thursday 1-4pm. 
Contact programs@walderlab.org or 773-649-5360 for more information.

*Calling All Students – Elementary through High School! Enter the Mizrachi - Religious Zionists of Chicago Yom 
Yerushalayim 5784 Art Contest, sponsored in memory of Howard D. Geller z”l and Sheldon Robinson z”l. 
Three divisions: Grades 3-5; 6-8; 9-12. Deadline: Tuesday, May 28, 2024, 3:00 pm. For contest rules, visit: artcontest.rzc.us.

*MAZEL TOV! Attention Bas Mitzvah Girls: Come learn and prepare for your special moment with Mrs. Aviva Lopin. We also 
write your speech together. I have many years of experience in tutoring as well. Be in touch - 773-405-3656

*Shoshana Kroll Boutique- Women's Designer Sale
Dresses/sets-$89 · Skirts-$59 · Tops-49$ · Basics-$39
Open year-round! For hours and location call or text 847-971-8138.

The Arie Crown Family would like to extend a Mazel Tov to:
BAR/BAS MITZVAHS:
*Mr. and Mrs. Ari and Sarah Nussbaum on the Bas Mitzvah of their daughter, Lily. Mazel Tov to the grandparents, Mr. and Mrs. 
Michael and Susie Nussbaum and Mr. and Mrs. Abraham and Deborah Bajtner. Mazel Tov to the great-grandmother, Mrs. 
Elaine Stein.
*Mr. and Mrs. Elli and and Sharon Krupel on the Bas Mitzvah of their daughter, Hodaya.

ENGAGEMENTS/WEDDING:
*Mr. and Mrs. Jon and Devorah Greenfield on the marriage of their son, Kobi (class of '10). Mazel tov to the grandmother, Mrs. 
Eudice Greenfield.

Thank you to everyone who participated in the Pesach Food Fund. The two classes who brought in the most 
cans were Mrs. Steinfeld and Mrs. Atlas's 1st grade girls, who brought in 167 cans, and Mrs. Babad's 4th grade 
girls who brought in 147 cans. Each of these classes had a special Pizza Party this week! Thank you to Miss 
Gutstein for making the arrangements.
Tizku L'Mitzvot.

A Letter to Arie Crown:

To Rabbi Samber, Mrs. Matanky and the staff, students and families at Arie Crown Hebrew Day School,

Thank you so very much for your continued support and participation in the “Sponsor A Family” Pesach food 
drive. Your generous Passover donations went directly to families who struggle on a daily basis to make ends 
meet. The financial donations were used to purchase Jewel gift cards which were mailed out to families in 
need. Your thoughtful and caring acts of chesed allowed these families to celebrate Pesach in a kosher and 
dignified manner. By lending a generous hand you helped make a difference …for which they are most grateful 
and truly appreciative! Thank you so very much! Tizku L'Mitzvot!

Yours Truly,
Corinne Engelhart
Project Coordinator
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Yediot K’taNoteYediot K’taNote
ידיעות קטנות

PRE-NURSERY       NURSERY       KINDERGARTENShoshana Safirstein
Early Childhood Director

ssafirstein@ariecrown.org

What an amazing couple of weeks we have had in the Peachie Room! The Yeladim have been so busy preparing for Lag 
B’Omer!!!! We learned all about what it means to be a good friend and even made creative friendship books!! The Peachies 
let their imaginative play soar by playing with friendship sticks with their sweet faces on them,  “Lighting Up” bonfires 🔥, 
and making friendship frames. We are getting ready for the Torah and counting the Omer!!!!! Have a wonderful, safe and fun 
Lag B’Omer!!!!!

This week  the Nursery  Stay  n'  Play  learned  all  about butterflies 🦋🦋🦋. We discussed  the life cycle of the butterfly and 
then we had the opportunity  to see real caterpillars  hang upside down and form a chrysalis around them! Later in the 
week  we saw the butterflies emerge and then Morah set them free! What an experience!! We also enjoyed  doing a fun 
butterfly cosmic yoga activity. We made beautiful  3D butterfly creations using oil pastels. We also did a collaborative  project  
matching butterfly wings! What a fun week!!!
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Kindergarten author study - Some of our favorite books, such as The Very Hungry Caterpillar, were written by Eric Carle so 
Kindergarten did an author study to learn about him. We found out that he has written over 70 books! The students watched 
Eric Carle himself show us how he creates his drawings and they wanted to copy his unique collage technique. They had so 
much fun using paint tools to create different effects as they painted. Using his books for inspiration, the students created 
beautiful artwork! We had so much fun doing our author study that we decided to learn about Mo Wilems this week! He 
is the author of many of our favorite books with characters such as Elephant and Piggie and  Pigeon. Learning about the 
authors we love is so interesting!

The Kindergarten Yeladim are so excited!! They have finished all three Aleph Bet books!!! 

The Yeladim in Kindergarten are getting ready for Lag B’Omer. They learned how Rabbi Shimon Bar Yochai learned in a cave 
with his son for 12 years!!



Shavuos 
Bake Sale
Shavuos 

Bake Sale

A PROJECT OF THE ZIRA G. RAY PTA

Cholov Yisrael
Under the Hasgacha of R’ Moshe Katz

8" CHEESECAKES

Classic $66

$66Chocolate Chip

$68Lemon

$68Oreo

$70Caramel

CHEESECAKE PIE

Classic $40

$40Chocolate Chip

$42Lemon

$42Oreo

$44Caramel

Gluten Free available for an additional $2
 (not available for Oreo Flavor)

CHEESECAKE CRINKLE
COOKIES

$22/dz

CHOCOLATE CHEESE
MUFFINS

$34/dz

Gluten Free

All items made fresh by: 

Order HERE
by May 29th! 

PICKUP JUNE 10TH FROM ACHDS
Details to follow

https://www.ariecrown.org/apps/forms2/?f=44950
https://www.ariecrown.org/apps/forms2/?f=44950
https://www.ariecrown.org/apps/forms2/?f=44950


Collaborative Problem Solving® (CPS) promotes the perspective that when
kids exhibit challenging behaviors, they don’t lack the will to behave well,
they lack the skills to behave well. CPS is designed to cultivate skills like

flexibility, frustration tolerance and problem solving, rather than motivating
kids with rewards and punishments. This proven approach reduces

challenging behaviors, equips children with necessary skills, and fosters
positive relationships with the adults in their lives.

·Free
 Learn the Collaborative Problem
Solving® (CPS) approach &
effective ways to reduce conflict
Build skills & confidence in using
the CPS approach

Develop new understanding of
challenging behavior & learn new
ways to help your child
 Gain support from other parents
Limited spots available
Refreshments will be served
Babysitting stipends available

CLICK HERE TO REGISTER
Disclaimer: This facilitator is CPS Certified and receives ongoing supervision from Think:Kids. This class is independent of, and has no direct

affiliation with Think:Kids or Massachusetts General Hospital (MGH). Information shared by the facilitator reflects their best understanding of the
CPS approach. Think:Kids is a program in the Department of Psychiatry at MGH. Additional resources can be found at: www.thinkkids.org.

PARENTING WITH THE CPS APPROACH
R E A C H  P R E S E N T S :

 May 28
June 4, 18, 25

July 2,9
8 - 9:30 PM

ATT | 3531 Madison St. | Skokie

Facilitated by: Rusi Sukenik, M.Ed 
 Director of Student Services, REACH

https://forms.gle/MZx211ism5Uc4QEr8
https://forms.gle/MZx211ism5Uc4QEr8
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